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Training in Restorative Approaches (RA) is available through the Norfolk Safeguarding Children’s Partnership and the RA 
Team

 is delighted that restorative approaches is reaching so many people working in the education sector.   

• Day 1 – Being Restorative: aims to strengthen relationship-based practice and encourages participants to think about their 

communication and responses to challenging behaviour, as well as to learn new responses to help manage challenging 

situations.

• Day 2 – Follow up session; Being Restorative with people on Tuesday, 2 June 2020 in Norwich:  open to anyone who has 

already completed day 1 (Being Restorative) and who wants to deepen their knowledge of RA and develop practical skills to 

work with people.

The training is aimed at governors, headteachers and leadership teams. 

For all related available courses, visit our dedicated Educator Solutions restorative courses page  or email:

 restorativeapproaches@norfolk.gov.uk 
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